
FAA Safety Team, Portland FSDO presents:

CFI Open Forum



At this event we will discuss best practices for
teaching Airworthiness Awareness in the hope
that students will learn how to avoid
system/component failure events.  We also talk
about best practices for systems operation and
how to prepare students to deal with an engine
failure in flight.  This is a forum so your
participation is essential to success.  We really
need to hear from you so be sure to join in the
discussion. 
Flight Instructors, Ground Instructors, Designated
Pilot Examiners, and Instructors in training are
welcome and encouraged to attend. Join your
flight instructor colleagues and take an active role
in improving safety in flight training!  Click on the
link below and register TODAY!
Directions: Take I-95 to Exit 19.  Go north on Route 109 for
7.5 miles.  Southem Maine Aviation will be on your left behind
the Lucas Country Store (1.5 miles from intersection of route
4 and 109).

A message from the National FAASTeam Manager
Invite a fellow pilot to the next WINGS Safety Seminar in your area.

Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.FAASafety.gov!

Event Details

Thu, Mar 15, 2018 - 18:00 EDT

Southern Maine Aviation

199 Airport Road

Sanford, ME 04073

Contact: John Gary
(207) 324-8919

jgary@flyingsma.com

Select #: EA6581371

FPM John F. Wood

The FAA Safety Team (FAASTeam) is committed to providing equal access to this meeting/event for all participants. If you need
alternative formats or services because of a disability, please communicate your request as soon as possible with the person in the

“Contact Information” area of the meeting/event notice. Note that two weeks is usually required to arrange services.


